
 
 
January 3, 2005 
 
 
 
TO:  Special Districts Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the January Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
 
No proposals are scheduled for your review in January, therefore the 
January 21, 2005 Advisory Committee meeting is cancelled. The next 
Advisory Committee meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2005, 
however, that meeting will be convened only if there are items for 
committee consideration. 
 
 
 
MICHAEL D. OTT 
Executive Officer 
 
MDO:jb 


